
Esbjerg, Denmark 26-03-2018

Request for a pesticide analysis 

Dear Agrisen export

Reference to my last letter, we would like to inform you that we will not accept more of your spring onion, 
before you have a satisfying test result on this item. You have to comply with the existing regulation for 
import to the EU as I mentioned. Please take this issue serious, because we will. 

Regards 

Diana Christiansen

Thailandia import  


